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Dear New Student: 

 

As President of Texas College, I am pleased to welcome you! The faculty, staff and students are also 

excited about your enrollment and look forward to your being with us. As you plan to move into a 

new chapter of your life, we are pleased to provide you with academic support and educational 

assistance to prepare you for your future. 

 

Please be informed that as we prepare for your arrival, we are doing so with “special” measures in 

place to continue to guard against the coronavirus. Your safety and protection remains of importance 

to us as we plan for the upcoming school year; along with our commitment to ensure that we assist 

with the completion of your education in a timely manner. 

 

For additional information and to facilitate your enrollment and registration, you may go online now 

at www.texascollege.edu and review the various opportunities available for the upcoming year. 

Should you have questions, you may call the Office of Admission at (903) 593-8311, ext. 2221. 

 

Thank you for joining the Texas College family and we look forward to your starting classes with us 

on September 8, 2021. Also, may God continue to keep you safe and bless you and your family 

richly. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dwight J. Fennell 

President 
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